Ecole Régionale St. Paul Regional School

4701 - 44 Street Phone * (780) 645-4491
St. Paul, Alberta Fax * (780) 645-3279
TOA 3A3 ‘

i Friday June 17, 2011
Dear County of St. Paul,

On November 24, 25 & 26, St. Paul Regional High School will be hosting the ASAA 2011
High School Girls Volleyball Provincial Championships. We have won the bid application and
: are now in the process of making the preparations and planning of the event. We will be
| Mirs. N. Bronsseau  Working hard to host a great provincial championship all the while showcasing our town and
Principal what it has to offer to our guests.

We will be hosting eleven other teams from around the province for three days. All the teams
will be spending three nights during the competition. We are looking at having 165 athletes
Mr. M. and coaches guests not to mention the referees, parents and other supporters from their
Tichkowsky . o sond . .. .
 Assistant Principal  T€Spective team visiting St. Paul. We would like to apply for the provincial host funding. If

there is any paper work that needs to be filled out, please let us know.

We will be having our opening ceremonies on Thursday November 24™ in the morning at St.
[ Paul Regional High School and having our banquet at the St. Paul Senior Citizen Club on
7 Thursday evening. The volleyball competition will begin on Thursday afternoon and run
through to Saturday evening.

.~ We would also like to RSVP Reeve Robert Bouchard’s attendance or designate and request
| that he prepare a short welcoming speech to our athletes, coaches and other guests on Thursday
November 24™ at 10:00am at the St. Paul Regional High School Gym.

| We have appreciated the provincial funding that you have provided for us in the past and any
potential funding that we receive from the County of St. Paul will go towards paying for
expenses, such as the banquet, hospitality and printing expenses.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at St. Paul Regional
High School @ 780-645-4491 or by email hank smid@sperd.ca.

Sincerely,

‘ Hank Smid

Senior Girls Volleyball Coach
Athletic Director

St. Paul Regional High School

Here for the future



